
 
July 2, 2019 
ITEM 14.D.2 

 
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  June 24, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Vero Beach Centennial Parade 
 
FROM: Peter O’Bryan 

Commissioner, District 4 
 
 
Commissioners: 
 
Request the Board to consider the invitation from the City of Vero Beach to 
participate in the City’s Centennial Parade on October 26, 2019 
 
Back-up provided. 
Thanks.  
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